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Back in Town 
  

 
 
John Sery writes that his son Stephen took this picture “of one of the first 611 trips out of 
Manassas VA last weekend [first weekend of June]. It was always one of his favorite engines as a kid 
and he really enjoyed being able to actually see it in person and restored! He took this picture after 
the last Sunday run as the train set was going back to the yard to layover for the move to 
Lynchburg the next morning. It actually makes a pretty good desktop picture!” 

 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, July 1 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O station in Silver Spring, 
MD, featuring Transcontinental, a DVD-based presentation on the Union Pacific’s line between 
Omaha and Sacramento. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, August 5 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O station in Silver Spring, MD, 
presentation TBA. 
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